
This is the first of what I hope will be a MONTHLY Newsletter for 
Handcross Bowls Club members. 

It is intended to provide all members with monthly information and tit-bits 
throughout the playing season, which runs from April through to September. 

New Committee Members 
The following members were voted as club officers, at the EGM held on 25th 
June 2021. 

Chair  John Hussey 
Treasurer Rosemary Hussey 
Secretary Brian Cole 

 

Monthly Matches  (MSL=Mid Sussex League) 

The following matches were played during June 2021. 

Rotherfield  Away 8th June MSL 
Horley   Home 9th June Friendly 
Horsham Park  Away 15th June MSL 
West Hoathly  Home 16th June Friendly 
Crawley Town  Away 19th June Friendly 
St Francis  Away 20th June Friendly 
St Francis  Away 22nd June MSL 
Brighton  Home 24th June Friendly 
Billingshurst  Away 26th June Friendly 
Southgate Park Away 27th June Friendly 
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So it begins, a new era, 
a new start. 

Whatever you do give 
100%, unless you’re 

donating blood. 


